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Comments: The plan to expand the Holland Lake Lodge on Flathead National Forest should include detailed

analysis of its impacts. The strategy to propose this project as a Categorical Exclusion(CE) is inappropriate. A

plan that proposes to double the lodge occupancy and the number of outbuildings requires a full review. 

I have camped at the Holland Lake Campground and appreciated the environment and undeveloped character of

the locale.

I can only wonder why a significant action is considered to have insignificant impact on the environment. A full

review should be completed before any decision is made. I support strongly the response by Senator Jon Tester.

 


